Lanny Kenner
District 7

Chairman Weber and members of the Senate Finance and Taxation Committee,
I am requesting NO votes on HB1382.

It looks to me like some of our legislators are worried about giving some of our money back in
property tax rebates once HB 1176 is passed so they are trying to take it another way.

Maybe just cut out some of the unnecessary spending going on in ND. Our state far out spends
other states per capital just because we are flush with oil money.

Our state is blessed and at the same time cursed because we have so much money!
It would look very greedy to take more when not needed at all

Please vote NO on HB 1382 and stop the greed!

Thank you, Lanny Kenner



